Now to Him who is able to do immeasurably far more than we ever ask or imagine... (Ephesians 3:20)

Dear Friends and Family,

We are writing to share with you about an amazing opportunity the Lord has provided for us this coming February. We will be traveling to northern Uganda on a short-term mission trip with a group from Raymond Baptist Church (RBC). While in Uganda, our team will be spending our time at ChildVoice's Lukome Center where they serve war-affected and traumatized adolescent girls and their children. ChildVoice, a missionary partner that RBC has supported for many years, is a Christian humanitarian organization that has been dedicated to restoring the voices of children silenced by war throughout the world since 2006. Their staff work to bring healing and hope for a better life to girls and boys in their programs. These include former child soldiers and sex slaves, war orphans, refugees, child mothers, and other highly vulnerable youth. If you would like more information about ChildVoice, check out their website at www.childvoice.org.

While at the Lukome Center, we'll have the opportunity to observe, talk with, and learn from world class experts about working with war-affected girls who are rebuilding their lives in this therapeutic community. We are hoping to be a source of encouragement to the staff and students and show them God's love but also learn about their faith and God's love and forgiveness from them. Through total immersion in the culture and community, we'll better understand the challenges these girls face and the remarkable work God is doing and the healing taking place in their lives.

When: February 17-March 3, 2024 Cost: \$30,250 for the team (\$2,750 per person, which covers flights, all travel in Uganda, meals, and lodging)

Prayer Needs:

- 1) For our hearts to be transformed as we meet weekly in preparation for the next several months.
- 2) For wisdom, open hearts and minds, compassion, and grace as we meet and build relationships with the staff, adolescent girls, and their children at the Lukome Center.
- 3) For team unity before, during, and after the trip.
- 4) For openness to whatever God wants to teach us all through the experience of this team. Will you please consider sharing this opportunity with us as the Lord leads you to pray and/or give? Financial support is necessary to go on this trip, but of equal or greater importance is your commitment to pray for us.

If you would like to be involved and make an additional gift towards this project, make your check payable* to Raymond Baptist Church and mail it to:

Raymond Baptist Church P.O. Box 106 Raymond, NH 03077

*Please do not put our names on the check. Instead, write "ChildVoice Mission Trip" on the memo line.

Thank you in advance for your support and prayers! We will share photos and testimonies when we return.

Ben, Hannah, Allie, Katie and Barry Bronson Paulette Duclair David Newton Abby, Leah, Sandy and Mike Unger

You can also scan to give online. Or https://secure.qgiv.com/event/rbc/